





Redhill Parent Enquiries redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Fay Hurford Fay.hurford@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: : http://redhill.ttsonline.net

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ
email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257 Nursery: 01952 327253

Dear Parents of Year 1 Children

16th January 2020

In History, the children have been learning about The Great Fire of London. The lessons have promoted the children's historical enquiry and developed their understanding of the events that happened.

On Monday 3rd February, The Freshwater Theatre Company will be coming in to school to work with the children on their History work. The workshop will consist of artefacts, Historical enquiry, drama and dance. The children will be able to apply all that they have learnt about the Events building up to the Great Fire and also be able to ask questions to characters in role from the time period.

There is a voluntary contribution of £4 and the rest of the cost will be covered by school fund. We can offer it at a lower price than usual as we have no need to hire buses. Your contribution and consent should be made using Parent Pay. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost and no child will be treated any differently if they do not pay, however we can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Kirkpatrick and Miss Price

Year 1 Teachers

"What we instil in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future" - A Valued Me Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.

















